
THE CLERK OF ORPHANS’ COURT HAS 
SCHEDULED SATURDAY HOURS FOR 2012 

 
As a courtesy to working couples, The Orphans’ Court Clerk is open one Saturday per 
month. Marriage licenses dates for Saturdays in 2012 are as follows: 
 
 March 24    July 14 
 April 14    August 11 
 May 12    September 8 
 June 09    October 13 
 
The office is open 9:00am until 12:00 noon. Customers may contact the office at (570) 
963-6708 or fax at (570) 963-6377. 
 
** There are NO Saturday hours for the months of January, February, November or 
December. 


